

Oatley Public School

Letitia St,
Oatley, 2223
PO Box 312,
Oatley 2223
Phone 9580 5519 Fax 9580 8752
Email - oatley-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

21st March 2023

K-2 Hat Parade Costume Note

Dear Parents/Caregivers of K-2 students,

On Thursday the **6th of April** all students in K-2 will be participating in the Annual Hat Parade to be held at Oatley Public School on the South Site Flats area. If it is wet – the students will parade in the school hall.

We are working hard, creating our hats with our Buddies and learning a fabulous dance to perform for you.

To make our dance extra special, we are asking your child to dress up for the day in some mufti clothes. These clothes can be worn to school instead of school uniform on this day.

Please see below for your child's grade for what is required to be worn for the dance:

Kindergarten – anything that is tie dye (shirt, dress, shorts, socks, hat etc...) and a pair of sunglasses.

Year One – anything rainbow or colourful.

Year Two - white top, denim bottoms and a pair of sunglasses.

We hope you can join us on this fun morning of dancing, parading our hats and lots of fun! We look forward to seeing you there.

K-2 Teachers Ms Debbie Hunter

